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RYAN STATEMENT ON OMB DIRECTOR ORSZAG 
 
WASHINGTON – House Budget Committee Ranking Republican Paul Ryan (WI) issued the 
following statement in response to Office of Management and Budget [OMB] Director Peter 
Orszag’s decision to resign next month: 
 
“I offer my friend Dr. Peter Orszag my sincere gratitude for his years of service to our 
country as director of the Congressional Budget Office and more recently at the Office of 
Management and Budget.  We’ve had our strong policy disagreements over the years, but 
I’ve never wavered in my respect for him and his expertise on the Federal budget.  I wish 
Peter nothing but the best in his future endeavors.” 
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